
Blankenship, Johni 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
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Kenai Peninsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai.ak.us> 
Sunday, October 09, 2016 4:44AM 
BoroughAssembly 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Email: Captainkarialaska@gmail.com 

Subject: Ordinance 2016-36 

Message: 

I would ask that you give special consideration to Ordinance 2016-36. It seems.to me that installing Flood 
Vents on opposite walls is only a recommendation by FEMA. ·This is Alaska. We design and build energy 
efficient structures with spaces to keep warm air in and cold air out. These Flood Vents are not pra.ctical for 
Alaska. Why should we be required to put holes in our homes, especially for a.theoretical flooding event? A 
standard garage door could be opened in an emergency, yet it keepsthe cold air out year-round. Please don't just 
adopt this ordinance without ·considering the consequences for home owners. 
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